

Martinsville Southern Connector Study

Route 220 Environmental Impact Statement

NEWS AUGUST 2019

WHAT'S NEW

Public Hearing Scheduled for Thursday, August 15, 2019

VDOT is holding a public hearing to present its recommendation for the preferred alternative. Please take the time to provide your input into this important study.

View public hearing materials and provide input at the study website www.virginiadot.org/MartinsvilleConnector.

Public comments will be accepted through August 25, 2019. To provide input on the study, you can attend the public hearing, take the online survey,* or email written comments to Martinsville220@VDOT.Virginia.gov.

PUBLIC HEARING

THURSDAY, AUGUST 15, 2019

5 - 7 p.m.

Drewry Mason Elementary School 45 Drewry Mason School Rd. Ridgeway, VA 24148

CLICK TO TAKE SURVEY

* All online comments must be made through the survey to be a part of the official public record.

Frequently Asked Questions

- Why is VDOT holding a public hearing?

 VDOT is holding a public hearing to gather public input on VDOT's recommendation of Alternative C as the preferred alternative.
- Is the decision on the preferred alternative final?

 No. VDOT's recommendation, as well as public input received through August 25, will be presented to the Commonwealth Transportation Board (CTB) in September 2019. The CTB is anticipated to make the decision on the preferred alternative in October 2019.
- Is the August public hearing the last chance to comment on the study?

 No. VDOT will publish the Draft Environmental Impact Statement (DEIS) in December 2019.

 A public hearing to present the DEIS and supporting technical documentation is tentatively planned for January 2020.



STAY INVOLVED

Visit the study website for updates: www.virginiadot.org/martinsvilleconnector

this newsletter with family and friends so they can provide their input on the Martinsville Southern Connector Study.

